
Via Electronic Submission 

 

June 19, 2017 

 

Mr. Jeff Bates 

Office of Telecommunications 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 

 

Re: Preferred Long Distance, Inc. dba Telplex Communications dba Telplex, TX959, 

2017 FCC USF/ICC Transformation Order/47 C.F.R. §51.911(c) Terminating 

Access Rate Reduction Compliance Notice 

 

Dear Mr. Bates: 

 

Preferred Long Distance, Inc. dba Telplex Communications dba Telplex (“Preferred”) submits to 

the Florida Public Service Commission this Letter of Compliance.  

 

Preferred will comply with the above cited regulation by setting its Florida intrastate terminating 

access rates at parity with those of the price-cap incumbent local exchange carriers in its 

operating territory as cited in the Company’s Florida access price list, Florida P.S.C. Price List 

No. 2, effective July 1, 2017. Preferred adopts the corresponding incumbent local exchange 

carrier interstate terminating access rates set forth in Preferred’s amended Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, 

also effective July 1, 2017.  The Company’s interstate F.C.C. Tariff No. 1 may be viewed at 

https://apps.fcc.gov/etfs/public/tariff.action?idTariff=387. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions concerning may be directed to the 

undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

Regulatory Consultants to 

Preferred Long Distance, Inc. dba Telplex Communications dba Telplex 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

         


